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12/05/2023

Dear Master Lian Tzi,

The Heart Tattoo Society would like to extend our gratitude for
the Donation of Olympia yogurts we got on December 4th. This
donation is a critical product that all people within the DTES
need on a daily basis.

This donation was met with smiles considering the expiration
date. Since it was within the date, we could give it to schools, low
income families and many elders. This donation went quickly
with 95 cases going to intercity elementary schools, 50 cases
given out on hastings that day, and a whole pallet given to
families and elders through 2 grocery programs Watari hosts.

We once again want to extend our gratitude with this donation.
We always value and honour the relationship and collaboration
our organization has the Lotus Light and yourself. We wish you a
very pleasant and joyous holiday season.

Regards

Chef Evan Reeks


